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‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The weather seems to have changed yet again but I hope everyone has been en-
joying the slightly relaxed Covid rules.  Unfortunately, due to the government an-
nouncement on Monday we are having to slightly alter some of our end of term 
plans.  Please see the diary dates for more information. 

Open Afternoons 
It was wonderful to see so many Year 1 and Year 2 parents or grandparents sit-

ting outside with their children looking at their fantastic work.  The trays were ex-

tremely full and I know there were lots of proud parents.  The children really enjoy 

sharing their work and I’m sure they were all given a lot of praise for all the hard 

work they produced during this unusual year, especially the independent work. 

Thankfully the weather held out for both open afternoons and we have our fingers 

crossed for the EYFS parents on Monday. 

EYFS Open Afternoon Monday 28th June 2:00-2:40pm 

Again, this will be outside and due to the large number of parents attending (one 
adult per child with a face mask & no young siblings) we will need more time for 
organisation.  Topaz parents will be in the main playground and Ruby parents will 
be in the EYFS garden area.  This will be fully outside and weather dependent.  At 
2:40pm, at the end of the session children will return to class briefly to collect their 
bags and then they will be able to go straight home with their adult rather than 
having to go and line up again and wait. 

A fabulous sports week—fun and exercise 

This week was National Sports Week and Mrs Bowen our sports/PE teacher ar-

ranged a fantastic timetable of events for all children.  Children and staff took part 

in Bootcamp Team building activities, horse racing races, making Jockey T-shirts, 

Ball skills, parachute games on the playground and KS1 swimming.  What a fan-

tastic way to celebrate sport and keeping fit.  Even the staff joined in! 

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 25th June—New pupil induc-

tion  

• 28th June—EYFS open af-

ternoon  

• 29th June—sports day (no 

parents this year) 

• 2nd July —New pupil induc-

tion  

• 7th July—Race For Life 

(children only) 

• 9th July—Reports to go 

home (TBC) 

• 13th Jul—Year 2 outside 

assembly 9:30 (Diamond 

parent) & 2:00pm (Pearl par-

ent) 

• 16th July—last KS1 swim 

• 16th July—EYFS end of 

term sing song outside 

(9:15am Topaz parent)

(2:30pm Ruby parent) 

• 19th July—Move Around 

Day (children spend time 

with their new teachers) 

• 21st July—Last Day (no 

Peardrops in the afternoon 

and children to go home 

after lunch). 

Year 2— 1pm pick up 

Year 1—1:05pm pick up 

EYFS—1:15pm pick up 

 

 

  





This week the Year 1 children have taken a practise Phonics Check and the Year 2 

children have sat some practise SATS tests/quizzes.  All of the children have 

worked exceptionally well and I am very proud of all of them.   

Lets hope the sunny weather continues.  Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes,  

Amanda Reid. 

RUBY CLASS—  Aarav & Jacob 

TOPAZ CLASS— Shanwik & Alyan 

EMERALD CLASS—  Joshua & William 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Alexa C & Zaviar 

DIAMOND CLASS— Leon & Yousuf 

PEARL CLASS— Edson & Samuel 

RUBY CLASS— Reggie 

TOPAZ CLASS— Jaxon 

EMERALD CLASS— Eliana 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Levi 

DIAMOND CLASS— Sid 

PEARL CLASS— Cassia 

Headteacher  Super Stars Class Super Stars 

More fun…………... 

MORE PHOTOS ON 

THE WEBSITE 

. 

 

 


